
Sick of those inserts? 
SGA-EAC is meeting with Auxiliary 

Services and the Publisher of the Red 

& Black to solve the problem with 

these newspaper inserts that litter 

our campus.  The Red & Black 

distributes these inserts, but the 

physical plant has to clean them up.  

Of course, this means that the cost of 

clean up has been passed off to you.        

 

Businesses purchase these inserts 

because inserts are less expensive 

than buying ad space in the paper.   

 

 

Anyway, an SGA-EAC member ran into some students who had 

collected hundreds of these inserts.  The students were tearing 

off the business-reply cards and dropping the blank cards into a 

mailbox.  Golly, the Rooster company will have to pay for the 

postage of all those cards!   

If enough people mail in the cards blank, perhaps Rooster and 

other companies will stop buying newspaper inserts. 
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SGA-External Affairs Committee: 

We’ve come to snuff the Rooster. 


